
Friends of Snettisham Primary School  

2nd December 2021 at 3:10pm | Meeting called to order by Rebecca Chilvers 

In Attendance 

Rebecca Chilvers, Cori Houliston, Cheryl Rumens, Sophie Batterbee  

Apologies 

n/a 

Christmas Fayre 

RC advises due to a change in Covid regulations SLT have advised there is to be no Christmas Fayre. The 

raffle and craft boxes can take place outside, no tombola or refreshments. 

Fund Raising 

Bag2school - £54 raised. 

Virtual Balloon Race – Agreed to arrange a virtual balloon race to coincide with Valentines 

Favourite Colour Day – RC suggested non uniform day for Jan for £1 

Next Meeting 

Monday 24th January 2022 at 9am in the Halls Room. 
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